
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In accordance with the New Jersey Statute 40:14B-23, notice is hereby given that the 

East Windsor Municipal Utilities Authority will hold a public hearing regarding the revision of 

the Water and Sewer rates. 

 

This PUBLIC HEARING will be held on Thursday February 20, 2025 at 5:30 P.M. at the 

EWMUA Administration Building, 7 Wiltshire Drive, East Windsor, NJ 08520. The proposed 

rate changes will become effective March 1, 2025. 

 

The proposed rate changes are available in the office of the Executive Director. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


